Volunteers Needed for Eye Tracking Study

[bookmark: _GoBack]Volunteers are needed for an eye tracking study designed to measure cognitive load. The study is being conducted by Dr. Andrew Duchowski as part of his research.  Eye tracking is the use of hardware and software to track where a computer user is looking on a computer screen. Your participation would involve mental memory tasks.

The amount of time required for your participation would be approximately 20 minutes.

If you are interested, please email Dr. Duchowski at duchowski@clemson.edu.
